PUBLIC NOTICE

MSAD 72 Budget Survey
Feedback Requested until June 9th, 2025

Thank you in advance for providing your thoughts on next year's school budget. In
response to the staffing cuts recommended in the proposed budget to offset other
necessary increases to next year's MSAD 72 school budget, at the May 28th vote the
voters chose to add $450,000 into the "regular instruction" portion of the budget with
the goal of retaining some of those positions. This is the area of the budget that
includes teacher salaries, regular-education educational technicians (meaning
non-special education staff), and tuition for Fryeburg Academy.

Since the Board now has to make determinations about the best use of the money, a
survey was sent to all District families to get some feedback on priorities that the
Board can use to guide their decisions. We would also like to make that survey
available to the communities of MSAD 72.

If you would like to participate, scan the QR code above to take the survey. Please note
that a Google account is required as this platform allows the Board to easily collect
and aggregate the data. We will be collecting feedback until June 9, 2025.



